
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 22nd March 2024:  This week we have been… 
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At the start of the week with Mrs Bruce we learnt about using subordinate clauses and the 
features of a persuasive text. We then mapped out an advert persuading people to come a 
farm. At the end of the week we planned a letter between the two characters Millie and 
Bertie based on chapters 7 and 8 of ‘The Butterfly Lion’ by Michael Morpergo. 

Our spellings this week have all had the ending ‘ly’ where the base word ends ‘ic’: 
tragically, basically, frantically, logically, magically, publicly, dramatically, historically, 
automatically, specifically. 
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  Mass and Capacity:   

This week we moved onto learning about capacity and volume. We revised our knowledge 

from Owls and looked at equivalent capacity and volume and compared capacity and 

volume. 
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• Music – We practiced our song and actions for the Easter Service. 

• PE – Golf – we practiced using the chipper. Badminton – we practiced serving and a 

volley using both forehand and backhand. 

• Topic – We discussed why people live in a volcanic area. 

• RE – we revised our knowledge on the Sikhi faith and learnt about the symbols that are 

important to Sikhs. We discussed the qualities we want to live our lives by. 

• Computing – We planned a branching database which we will build next week.  

• DT – We continued to make a 3D volcano to demonstrate to younger years what a 

volcano is. 

• Handwriting – horizontal join – wh, oh 

• Spanish – we continued to learn about animals and colours. 

• Guided reading – we read an extract from The Gold in the Grave by Terry Deary. 
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This term we will continue to have PE on Mondays and Fridays so please wear PE kit 
suitable for both inside and outside on these days. Please can children remove earrings 
on these days. 
Thanks to you all for parents evening this week. It was great to be able to chat 
through your children’s progress. 
Years 3 and 4 will be leading the Easter Service during the afternoon of Thursday 28th 
March in church. All are welcome. 
 

 


